
 

 

 
Critters in the 

Brooke 

Your Southeast Pinal County Master Gardeners are pleased to invite you to 
attend our Community Education Presentation.  

Wednesday, October 9, 2024, 1:00 pm 

SaddleBrooke Ranch, Sol Ballroom 

31143 S. Amenity Dr., Oracle, AZ 85623 
 Living in Arizona provides an opportunity to enjoy the outdoors, experiencing an 
abundance of beauty and variety in nature. Have you noticed critters in your 
yard? Do you wonder, “What is that?” In this presentation we will learn about 
scorpions, snakes, lizards, and other critters as well as their habitat. You will 
learn what to do if you encounter them in your home and yard. We will also 
learn about the Catalina State Park Nature Programs and how to visit their 
facility. Interested in seeing some of the critters in terrariums? Many will be 
available to view after the presentation. 

 

 


